
Holy Eucharist Parish Annual General 
Meeting, will  take place on Monday, March 21, 
2016 at 7:00 PM in the Parish Auditorium.  All 

positions that needed to be filled will be posted in 
this weeks bulletin insert. Remember no 

NOMINATIONS will be accepted off the floor. AGM 
reports are available at the back of the Church, we 

ask that you take only one per family.  

5:30 pm – Liturgy of the Presanctified Gifts – Parish 

                                                                   Church      

                                                  - “Cake and Coffee” in Parish Auditorium. 

                                                   - Annual General Meeting 

 

                Parish Priest:               Father Michael Kwiatkowski 

 Chairperson:               John Petryshyn 

 Past Chair:      Cathy Evanyshyn 

 Vice-Chairperson:    Paul Bakan 

 Secretary:     Breanne Gobeil 

 Finance Committee Chairperson:      Bernice Hrehirchuk   

               Bill Katernyuk   

 Property Management  Chairperson:   Mike Kowalchuk 

 Members at Large (3):    Luke Deptuch  

                                                            Karen Ewchuk 

        Val Munson 

We thank all those who have come forward for the good of the Parish!  

 

Please all plan to attend our Parish Annual General 
Meeting!  

Monday March 21th 

 

CORRECTION!!!! 
Please note that the Easter Schedule should read for PALM SUNDAY  
Divine Liturgy at 8:30am and 10:00 am. Full posting of Holy Week are 
posted at the back of the Church and on bulletin Boards. 
       Thank you! 

National week for Life and the Family 
May 8-May 14, 2016 

During the week of May 8 - May 14, 2016, the Catholic Church in Canada 
celebrates its annual National Week for Life and Family.  This yearly event is an 
opportune time to reflect on the dignity and sanctity of both Human life and the 
Family.  Our theme this year is: “Life Is For Everyone” Our Parish will be hosting 
this years provincial wide  “LATE NIGHT WITH THE BISHOPS” at the Parish Centre, 
Monday May 9, 2016 the evening will begin at 6pm and continuing until 10pm. 
This is your chance to welcome  Most Rev. Metropolitian Lawrence Huculak, 
O.S.B.M., Most Rev. Albert LeGatt, D.D., and Most Rev. Archbishop Richard 
Gagnon.   

More information will follow in next weeks bulletin!!!  

Attention all Parishioners. This year Holy Eucharist will once again be entering 
into “Doors Open” an event that is hosted by Heritage Winnipeg. We will be 
showcasing our beautiful Church as well as hosting many new faces during the 
two day event happening May 28 and 29, 2016!! Please watch the bulletin in the 
next few weeks for more details and upcoming news!! There will be several op-
portunities for everyone to get involved, tour guides, hostesses, parking guides... 
jobs for everyone. Also we are planning on having a “Family Zabava” Saturday 
May 28th with loads of entertainment!! So make plans now for the whole family!! 

Exciting news for one of our YOUTH!!! Aleksandra Manzhura has been accepted 
to teach English to the under privileged children in Ukraine the Odessa Region for 
the month of June. This is a very considerable opportunity to give back to her 
native Country...Ukraine! Although the experience will be that of a life time it is 
on a voluntary basis. Therefore if anyone is interested in sponsoring Aleks on her 
journey this summer please do so, it is a very worthy cause. With the gift of 
English the Children of Ukraine have a better chance of obtaining further 
education which results in employment! You may make donations at the parish 
office. Thank You 


